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I am Lise Brisson and writing to you on behalf of my parents, Claude and Cecile Arsenault. We are VERY 

much in favor for the rezoning 

of the Pinecrest School for seniors row housing, we would have attented the meeting but found out 

about it too late. 

 

Our community needs this so much, my parents have been on a waiting list for over a year and are still 

at 7 on the waiting list.  

They are 82 and 84 years old and we have been looking for a long time for something with NO stairs, a 

few stairs are not too bad but 

everything we looked at had at least 6 or 8 stairs. We have had to move their bed downstairs into the 

family room because they live 

in a back split house on MacMillan Dr. with many stairs. We did contact the people who have the row 

houses at the end of Pilon St.  

(that would have been perfect for them) but was told to not hold your breath. The Pinecrest location 

would be perfect for seniors,  

making it so much easier for them to access the highway because of the lights. 

 

If there is another meeting for the public, we would most definetly attend. 

 

PLEASE, PLEASE, we really do need this for our seniors. 

Thank you, 

Lise Brisson 

2595 Dominion Dr 

ValCaron 

 


